
                                 WORK SESSION OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

                                                       Monday, November 3, 2014 

                                             INC. VILLAGE OF FARMINGDALE 

 The Work Session of the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Farmingdale 

was held at Village Hall, 361 Main Street, Farmingdale, New York on Monday, November 3, 

2014. 

  

Present: Deputy Mayor Patricia Christiansen 

   Trustee William Barrett 

   Trustee Cheryl Parisi 

   Trustee Thomas Ryan 

   Attorney Claudio DeBellis  

   Administrator Brian Harty 

   Deputy Clerk Barbara Kelly 

   Superintendent of Public Works Andrew Fisch 

   Building Superintendent Stephen Fellman 

  

Absent: Mayor Ralph Ekstrand 

             

Deputy Mayor Christiansen opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

 

A brief discussion was held on the following items: 

 Blue Hawaiian request – The BOT agreed to move forward with it 

 Code of Ethics/Conflict of Interest – Discussion will continue next work session  

 Car Show Sunday  - Need proper insurance  

 Snow Emergency Routes – Enforce 2 inches of snow rule to get cars off the street 

 Fire Department ambulance – Discussion about qualified EMT’s and number of 

runs   

 Proposed Hiring: Code Enforcement Officer and Highway Department both 

P/T/Resolution  

 Building Department: New Commercial Building Applications/CO’s Issued 

 511 Fulton Street Gas Station – Resolution in December after written 

recommendation from Planning Board 

 Sidewalk Rehab Program – Brian and Andy will do preliminary work this week. 

The BOT would like payment up front. 

 DD Zoning/Evaluation/Resolution to set Public Hearing for Local Law  

 Roadwork Ahead/Brick Walkways next to fire house and Republic is scheduled 

 Main Street Reconstruction/Status 

 Requirements Contract – waiting for recommendation from Savik and Murray for 

next work session 
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 Speed limit at schools within Village – Set public hearing for Local Law 

 Double wood utility poles/Low Hanging Wires on Main Street 

 Merritt Road and Village Gateway Renovation 

Claudio discussed re-codification fees which will be discussed further at 11/17 work session. 

The Board discussed correspondence in regard to Farmingdale Meat Market. 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Brian Harty – Village Administrator 


